
 
 
 
This year's pre-game dinner will be catered by Smokin' J's, a popular 
local barbecue place, and the cost per person is $15.  The dinner will be 
from 5:30 p.m. until 7 p.m. in Dixie's cafeteria.  (This dinner is a 
fundraiser for our girls’ basketball program.)   
 
Coach Kelley Jones has made all of the arrangements.  Tickets must be 
purchased in advance of October 19th.  Stop in to the front office 
any   time next week Monday through Thursday.   
 
If you can't get by the school, send a check payable to Dixie Hollins High 
School to Ms. Paula Roberts, Principal's Secretary, Dixie Hollins High 
School, 4940-62nd Street North, St. Petersburg, FL, 33709; your tickets 
purchased by mail will be held for you at the registration table at the 
dinner.   
 
If you are coming from far away and need to make other arrangements, 
Contact Ms. Roberts at 727-547-7876 and discuss that with her.   
 
The food is always great at these dinners so I hope you can come out 
and support our school! 
 


